
   *   *   *   *   *   * 
  
The 4Cs' Electronic Image Division[s], both Monthly and Quarterly, have had a rule 

change that is effective with the beginning of the 2013-14 competitive season. 
  
The file size limit has been increased to 500KB (from 350KB) for competitive 

submissions.  Again, this is for both monthly and quarterly EID. 
  
Please note that the pixel dimension limits remain unchanged and are a maximum of 

1024(Horizontal) by 768(Vertical) pixels. 
  
This change which was often requested, will allow images of a slightly higher quality 

to be submitted to competition.  There are no other changes in the competitive 

rules for EID submissions.   
  
The [online] Gold Book has not been revised as of this date, but that will 

happen.  This message supersedes the Gold Book and the new rule is now in effect. 
  
Happy shooting. 
  
4Cs EID & QEID Chairs 
 


